

Frederick Gough School

Headteacher: B D Lawrance BSc (Hons) MSc NPQH

Grange Lane South Bottesford, Scunthorpe North Lincolnshire, DN16 3NG

Telephone 01724 292930 Facsimile 01724 292931 Email: admin@frederickgoughschool.co.uk Website www.frederickgoughschool.co.uk

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Frederick Gough School. As the member of staff who is retiring I can say without "fear or favour" that this is a great place to work.

Please find enclosed:

- Letter from Ben our headteacher
- Curriculum Plan created by Mick Dalton, the other deputy headteacher who is changing roles within the school
- The SLT structure from 01 September 2016 onwards (I have the privilege of working part time until 31 December 2016 to support transition and various HR functions)

I am the member of staff supporting the application process and if there is any further information you require or if you would like to visit the school, please contact me via the headteacher's PA, Ella Scatola either by telephone or escatola@frederickgoughschool.co.uk

Thanks once again for your interest.

Yours sincerely

Simon NS Stiles (Deputy Headteacher)